Sarah Pritchard, a graduate of Draughn High School and a student at
Westem Piedmont Community College, was awarded the Rotary Club
of Valdese Scholarship to aid in her future education at The University
of North Carolina at Greensboro. Sarah plans to graduate from Westem
Piedmont Community College with an associate’s degree in arts and
continue on to Greensboro to obtain a bachelor’s degree in special
education. She aspires to teach special needs children.



